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I am not in support of this bill. We should always be protecting our endangered 
species and be considerate that we are not the only ones living and existing here. We 
are part of the same ecosystem which means the more danger we put other species in 
the more we do so for ourselves and the communities we live within. This negligence 
of our shared destiny with all these other species is very telling with this bill. I ask 
you to reconsider and do not put this bill forward. 
Thank you 


